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Comments: The Telephone Gap should not be logged. This huge, predominantly old growth forest is a pillar of

ecological stability in the Green Mountains. It is extremely carbon dense and is home to a variety of wildlife.

There is no good reason to destroy it. Logging public lands is largely uneconomical make-work. Private tree

farms more than sustain lumber needs. Do not cut the Telephone Gap simply because that is part of what the

Forrest Service has done for decades. It is time to protect our forests. 


